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 NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 
 
Notice is hereby given that the Board of Directors of Hope Academy Northcoast Campus is 
seeking public comment on its Internet Safety Policy. Comment may be made at the April 8, 
2025 Board Meeting, scheduled at the following location and time: Randall Park High 
School, 4836 Northfield Road, North Randall, OH 44128 at 5:30 p.m. Please check the 
School’s website at https://acancoast.com/ for potential updates or changes to meeting 
dates. 
 


